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President 
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Lausanne, 4th March 2015 

 
 
 
 
RE: LTU SW – Change of Constitution  
 
 
Dear Mr. Tomas Kucinskas, 
 
Please be informed that, in accordance with the FINA Rule C 7.4, the 
FINA Bureau considered the request made by your federation to amend 
the Constitution of the Lithuanian Swimming Federation. 
 
The proposed changes were unanimously approved by the FINA 
Bureau during its meeting held on 15.02.2015 in Lausanne, 
(Switzerland). 
 
We remain at your disposal for any further questions you may have. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
Cornel Marculescu 
FINA Executive Director  
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